“Public safety and protecting our children are values we all share. The President should engage Congress in an open and transparent conversation in order to allow the American people to better evaluate these proposals. Caution should be exercised to ensure that any federal action or legislation does not infringe on the rights of law-abiding citizens. As always, Congress should look to the Constitution as guidance when reviewing any legislation that comes up for a vote on the Senate floor.” 
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